BURBANK CITY COUNCIL

— ¢ — —

Bob Frutos

To the Board of Directors and to the volunteers of
The Burbank Tournament of Roses Association

For decades you have made our City look good in front of millions of
people from across the world by creating some beautiful floats.
Although the 2021 Rose Parade was cancelled, | would still like to write
you this note to thank you all and to wish you Happy Holidays and a
Merry Christmas.

We were all sadden we didn't get to see the
2021 entry "An Unlikely Tale" and we did not have the opportunity to
share the float and the joy of the season with millions of families this
year.
Let’s hope that next year will bring back this wonderful tradition that is
shared by so many.

In the meantime, please know that | appreciate each and every one of
you. | thank you for your dedication and your hard work year after year.
If you are like me, you have some free time on your hands these last few
months and | know you would rather be busy working on Burbank’s rose
float. So, for now, enjoy your break for just a little longer and enjoy your

loved ones.

Have a very happy holiday season this Vear, and stay healthy!

v ; E yre

>

Bob Frutos

|



